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CITY OF CAYCE 
EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

Council Chambers 
October 18, 2018 

 
Present:  Dave Capps, Danny Creamer, Alexis Moore, Johnathon Moore, Cindy Pedersen, 
and Rachel Scurry 
 
Absent, Excused:  Maxine Creamer and Justina LaRocque 
 
City Representatives Present:  James Denny and Katinia Taylor 
 
 
Chairperson Danny Creamer called the meeting to order.  The minutes of the  
August 9, 2018 meeting were reviewed and approved as written.  The September meeting 
was canceled due to Hurricane Florence. 
 
Chairperson Creamer announced that Sarah Donnelley and Adaylia Stark have resigned from 
the Committee.  They have both moved away from Cayce.   
 
Three committee positions are now open.  The Vice-Chair position is also open. 
 
 
Future Cayce Festival – 2019 
Budget: $9661.52 is remaining balance in festival account.   
Committee may request additional funding once we have a concrete plan.  
 
Chairperson Creamer and Richard Skipper, Director of Greater Cayce-West Columbia 
Chamber of Commerce, met for lunch recently and discussed ideas for the future festival. 
 
Ms. Taylor shared John Winn’s email presenting an idea for the future Cayce Festival.  A copy 
of the email is attached to the minutes for your reference. 
 
Mr. Capps suggested investigating using Brookland-Cayce’s new facility for a future 
music event. 
 
Chairperson Creamer challenged Committee members to bring ideas to the January 2019 
meeting for consideration. 
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Carols along the Riverwalk – Friday, November 30, 2018, 6 pm until 8 pm  
Budget:  $4000 (Total budget for Christmas in Cayce:  $23,363.20) 
Committed Funds:  Trolley -- $375; 9 participants @ $200 each.  Total -- $2175.00 
 
Beauty Hill Orchestra will not be able to participate due to changes with their membership. 
 
Carols participants thus far include (1) Grace Academy Younger Children, (2) Grace 
Academy Youth Choir, (3) Brookland Baptist Sanctuary Choir, (4) Gantt Street Pickers, 
(5) Sid Jackson and Bob Michaelski, (6) Sugarloaf Mountain Boys, (7) Midtown -- Two Notch, 
(8) Bobby George, and (9) Santa and Mrs. Claus. 
 
For the November meeting, the Committee is planning to meet at the “N” Avenue shelter 
to review the Subcommittee’s diagram of selected locations for participants and discuss 
other plans for the event. 
 
Nature Walks – Saturday, November 3, 2018, 10 am and 1 pm;   
The date for Spring 2019 walk has not been determined. 
Budget:  $500 
Committed Funds:  $200 per event. 
 
The Committee decided on Granby Park as the location for the November event.  
Ms. Taylor suggested starting at the Cayce Museum.  Dr. Mancke will guide the 
groups toward the park. 
 
10 am walk volunteers:  Dave Capps, Johnathan Moore, and Rachel Scurry 
1 pm walk volunteers:  Dave Capps and Cindy Pedersen 
 
Other Business 
 
Ms. Moore suggested that the Committee advertise events on Facebook. 
 
With a motion by Ms. Pedersen and a second by Mr. Capps, the Committee voted to accept 
the marketing package. 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Rachel R. Scurry  
 
Attachment:  John Winn’s email suggestion for a future Cayce Festival.   


